JOYS AND CONCERNS December 8, 2019

If you or someone you know has a life situation you would like the pastors or the congregation to be aware of, please call the church at 303-798-1845.

Today's flowers are in honor and memory of Greg Rund, United States Marine Corps, killed in action 15 years ago in Fallujah, Iraq, on December 11, 2004.

JOYS:

Please celebrate with Katie Gaertner the joy of her one-year mark of her successful brain surgery on December 5th. The congregation smiles upon you, Katie!

Howard and I thank you all for the heartwarming and encouraging shower of cards and notes Howard received during his recuperation from full knee replacement surgery. Each day as cards arrived, he felt the support and God's love from each of you. With Gratitude, Howard and Karen Fisher.

Thank you to all who have committed to supporting our United for Tomorrow Capital Campaign.

CONCERNS:

Please pray for Sharon Stephenson, mother of Dena Way, who had surgery for colon cancer. Cards to Sharon can be sent c/o Dena Way at: 21585 Omaha Ave., Parker, CO 80138.

Please pray for Chuck Beckey as he prepares for surgery on December 10th. Cards can be sent to Chuck and Lori at: 5 Paonia, Littleton, CO 0127-4300.

Please pray for Keri Mahe, daughter-in-law of Fred and Bretha Mahe as she recovers from facial surgery on 12/2/19, to correct damage from previous brain surgery.

Please pray for the family of Jon Hanson, who passed away the week of 11/18. Jon is the son of Carl Hanson and brother of Lisa Schandle. Cards may be sent to

Carl at: 4580 Sumac Lane, Littleton, CO 80123-2744 and to Lisa and Tom Schandle at: 835 Back Country Lane, Highlands Ranch, CO 80126.

There are other unnamed members and friends of CUC who have requested prayers as they deal with illness, grief, unemployment, financial challenges, significant concerns, addiction and anger management. Please keep them in your prayers as well as our brothers and sister in the military and those who serve our country around the world.

We invite you to participate in caring for the following members of our CUC family who would appreciate your prayers, cards, or emails. Addresses and email addresses are listed in the church directory or can be obtained by calling the church office at: 303-798-1845.

Jennifer Whitenack ~ Joe Woodson ~ Joyce Latham ~ Carl Stokes

In addition, if you know someone who is going through a difficult time, is homebound, or who you have not seen in church recently, please consider reaching out with your prayers, cards, or emails.